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DATE: 15/11/2009 

SAHRA REF: N/A 

Phillip Hine 
SAHRA, Archaeology, Palaeontology and Meteorite Unit  
111 Harrington Street  
Cape Town 
8000 
 
Dear Mr. Hine 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS ON THE EXEMPTION OF THE PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT 
OF A FILLING STATION ON A REMAINDER OF THE FARM RITA 668 LT, MAAKE, 
TZANEEN; 
 
After investigation of the site mentioned below the following 
recommendations are given regarding the applicability of a full HIA study; 

 
The proposed area for the placement of the filling station falls within the 
previous area of investigation covered in the 2007 HIA report for the 
development of the Maake Shopping Plaza and related sewage system. The 
area under investigation proved to contain no sites of heritage potential and it 
is believed that this situation has stayed unaltered. It should however be noted 
that the cultural landscape components of the site was not evaluated as the 
application of these principals are a recent development in the Limpopo 
Province. It is however anticipated that the severely damaged area under 
discussion would not suffer any further negative heritage impacts through the 
development of the filling station 
 
The previously mentioned recommendations are based on information 
gathered during physical site visits.  
 
Should you have any questions regarding these recommendations please feel 
free to contact me. 

 

 

GAIGHER & ASSOCIATES 
PO BOX 522, LOUIS TRICHARDT, 0920 

 CELL 082 551 5082 

EMAIL : STEPHAN@LAJUMA.COM 

WEBSITE: WWW.LAJUMA.COM 
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Sincerely, 
Stephan Gaigher 
(ASAPA, FIELD DIRECTOR) 
For Gaigher & Associates Heritage Practitioners 
 


